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	 Greetings from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. We trust this quarter’s update finds 
you doing well.  The Lord has been blessing the ministry of the Home Office and for that we are thankful.  We want 
to share some of those blessings with you in this quarter’s newsletter.
	 Since our last update, the Lord has added two new families to Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  Please 
pray for the Wilson Joseph family, missionaries to the West Indies, and the Miguel Hernandez family, missionaries 
to Ecuador.  These families are now on deputation and are beginning to schedule meetings.  We praise the Lord 
for the increase in laborers.  We have several other missionary candidates we are currently processing and look 
forward to adding more new families in the days ahead.  For more details on the families currently on deputation, 
you can visit our website, mwbm.org, to find a complete list.  These families are available for meetings with your 
church.
	 We also praise the Lord for several of our current families on deputation that are finishing raising their 
support.  We look forward to them leaving for the field in the first part of next year.  It is a joy to see how God pro-
vides for these missionary families as they step out by faith and trust Him.
	 In our last update, we shared the exciting news that our Executive Board had voted to 
construct a covered pavilion on our property.  This will be a great help to us in many ways but 
especially when it comes to hosting meetings such as our Refresh Week, Reach the World Youth 
Conference, and other training sessions.  We asked you to help us pray concerning the financial 
needs for this project.  We are excited to share with you that we are already at 75% of the need-
ed funds for the pavilion.  Construction should begin soon.  We are in the process of getting per-
mits and covering the needed first steps.  These are truly exciting days.  Will you please join us 
in prayer that the remaining 25% of the needed funds comes in?  We know that God is certainly 
able.  He has already shown Himself able, and we know that He will meet these needs.  If you 

would like more information regarding The Pavilion Project, please scan 
the QR code on this letter.  We look forward to sharing more updates 
on this project as construction gets underway.
	 We recently completed production on the latest issue of the Focus on the Field mag-
azine.  We have done a redesign of the magazine and are printing it in a smaller, more 
handheld size.  The Focus on the Field always contains articles written by our missionary 
families around the world.  If you would like to receive a copy of the Focus, please let us 
know. If you would like a bundle of Focus magazines for your church, please contact us, 
and we will get them to you.

	 As always, we thank you for your prayers and support for the Home Office of Mace-
donia World Baptist Missions.  This makes it possible for us to service our missionary 
families all around the world.   As we approach the Thanksgiving season, we want you 
to know how truly thankful we are for your partnership in the Gospel ministry.

Scan to learn 
more about the 
Pavilion Project.


